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                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA A.Beck      W.Parkinson 
7MS M.Vickery     J.Aspinall 
7SA E.Parry      A.Turner-Chong 
8A C.Boow/R.Connolly    R.Connolly 
8JO N.Bell      T.Blayney 
9GG H.Corrigan     L.Burke/K.Russell 
9KD L.Cox      B.Given 
10L A.Glover/K.Watson    K.Watson 
10LG C.Bellard/L.Pennington   L.Pennington 
11AK C.Musa     A.Lynskey 
11RS H.Collins     E.Pinnington 
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And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  
Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 

can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 
This Sunday is the first Sunday of Advent; this is the Christian season of preparation for celebrating the birth of Jesus at 
Christmas.  A candle is lit on the Advent Wreath in church, each week.  The first candle is purple and is a candle of hope. 
Year 8 students had a task to design a sandwich that looked good, tasted good and was good for them in their Food 
Technology lesson. Students tasted different varieties of bread and chose their favourite fillings to make their sandwich. 
Annual Reviews – This term, we have run all Annual Reviews virtually via Zoom. They have been very successful. We will be 
contacting all parents shortly before your Annual Review to have a quick chat and confirm email address details. It would be 
very helpful if all completed comment sheets are returned to school as soon as possible to help with the Annual Review 
process. If there are any queries, then do not hesitate to contact Jane Lunt. 

Doodle Maths - Green Zone; L.Roberts/E.Given/K.Darley/R.Hughes/K.Russell/H.Geaney/J.Hardman/O.Johnson/C.Vickery 
Congratulations to Brendin in Year 9 for achieving his year long streak. He has now been using Doodle Maths for an 
impressive 422 days on the run! 
If you are struggling to upload work done at home to the school website, please submit it via the email:- 
homeworkashleyschool@gmail.com This means that parents/students can take pictures of handwritten work and email 
photographic evidence of completed work. Alternatively, students can type responses in the notes function on a smart 
phone and return a snapshot of their homework via this email address. Completing and submitting work for homework or 
during any periods of self-isolation is extremely important and we are doing everything we can to make things as easy as 
possible. If you are still having problems, please contact the school. 
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